

Wednesday, March 6

This year's Prom theme is "A Walk Down Memory Lane." For this theme they are in need of photos of current junior and seniors. These photos can be from any age, group or individual. Please make sure they are school appropriate. All photos need to be emailed to Mrs. Gilmour by March 4th. For more information check your email.

Wednesday, March 6

Baseball Tryouts begin Monday. Sophomores, Junior, and Seniors will practice after school until 5:30. Freshmen will practice from 5:15-7:15. Be prepared to practice inside or outside.

#WeAreEC